
Everyone in Topaz class has settled in really 
well since starting in September. We enjoyed 

dressing up in spotty and stripy clothes to 
start off our topic of ‘Spots and Stripes’. 

 
Our focus author this term is Julia Donaldson 

and so we have been reading ‘What the 
Ladybird Heard’. We have been busy doing lots 

of creative art work from the story for our 
display. 
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There is a lot to do in the 

classrooms and we enjoy 
sharing with Ruby class. 
Some of our learning 
includes reading in our 
garden inspired book corner, 
creating pictures using 

paint, pastels and collage 
on the creative table and 
learning our numbers in our 
maths zone. We also love to 
use the outside area in our 
learning, riding bikes, 
building towers and 

exploring. 
 


